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THIS IS NOT AN ORDER     DATE ADVISORY ISSUED: November 10, 2020 

This Advisory provides notification of the following:  

1. With the understanding no requests were received by the DOT&PF Contractor 72 hours prior to the 
scheduled November 12, 2020 inspection tour of the fast ferries, the inspection tour scheduled for 
November 12, 2020, is hereby cancelled.   

This advisory also confirms the following:  

2. As of the issuance of this advisory, the inspection tour scheduled for Tuesday, November 24, 2020 
is still scheduled to occur as stated in Advisory One issues on November 4, 2020.   

3. With the issuance of this advisory, the inspection tour of the fast ferries scheduled for Tuesday, 
December 8, 2020 is hereby rescheduled to occur on Thursday, December 3, 2020.  

To schedule the inspection, contact the DOT&PF Contractor, via email, no later than 72 hours prior to the 
meeting time. If the DOT&PF Contractor does not receive a request from any bidder(s) 72 hours prior to the 
scheduled meeting time for any of the scheduled dates, the inspection scheduled for that date will be 
cancelled.  

To participate in one of the remaining inspection tours, bidders must meet the DOT&PF Contractor in front 
of the Alaska Marine Highway HQ, 7559 North Tongass Hwy, Ketchikan, Alaska. 

 

Tom Mayer 

Procurement Officer 
(907)465-8855 

 

INVITATION FOR SEALED BID TITLE 
Sealed Bid Sale Ro-Ro Car / Passenger  

Catamaran Type Ferry 
FVF Chenega & FVF Fairweather   


